
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth,  
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— 
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Constitution Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 
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senedd.cymru/SeneddDCC 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddLJC@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddLJC 
0300 200 6565 

15 December 2022  

  

Dear Lesley 

Welsh Government consenting to UK Government subordinate legislation 

Thank you for your letter of 2 December responding to our letter of 4 November.  

We have some concerns about a number of the points contained in your letter and would like to give 

them further consideration in the New Year.  

In the meantime, we would be grateful to receive, by 5 January 2023, a copy of the Welsh 

Government’s Principles for Correcting Deficiencies in EU-derived Domestic Legislation, which you 

refer to in your letter.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

Lesley Griffiths MS  

Minister for Rural Affairs, North Wales and Trefnydd 

https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s132133/LJC6-33-22%20-%20Paper%2015%20-%20Letter%20from%20the%20Minister%20for%20Rural%20Affairs%20and%20North%20Wales%20and%20Trefnydd%20.pdf
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s132135/LJC6-33-22%20-%20Paper%2016%20-%20Letter%20to%20the%20Minister%20for%20Rural%20Affairs%20and%20North%20Wales%20and%20Trefnydd%204%20.pdf

